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MON 10:00 am Walking Club (Trinity Gym) 

 7:00 pm Woodwind Rehearsal 

       

TUE 9:30 am    Ministerial Growth Team Meeting 
 9:30 am    Ladies Bible Study (Faith Room) 

 12:00 pm  OWLS (Wisc Luth Seniors) Meeting – Chili Dump (Grace Room) 

 6:30 pm  Handbell Rehearsal (Church Balcony) 

 7:00 pm  Following the Promise Bible Study (Faith Room) 

 7:00 pm  Volleyball League (Trinity Gym) 
         

 

WED        9:00 am    Mommy & Me (Faith Room) 

 4:30 pm    Public School 6-8 Grade Confirmation Instruction Classes 

 7:00 pm    Traditional Worship Service  

 8:00 pm    Brass Ensemble Rehearsal  
      

 

THURS 6:30 am Sunrise Bible Study (Faith Room) 

 8:15 am Lutheran School Chapel (Main Church) 

          10:00 am Walking Club (Trinity Gym) 

 6:30 pm Pickleball League (Trinity Gym) 

 7:00 pm The Bridge and Contemporary Band Practice 

 

SAT 8:00 am  Men’s Breakfast Bible Study (Grace Room) 

 3:00 pm Teen Boys Basketball League (Centennial Gym) 

 5:00 pm Traditional Worship Service with Holy Communion 
   

        

SUN                  7:45 am Traditional Worship Service with Holy Communion 

 9:15 am Traditional Worship Service with Holy Communion 

  9:15 am Grace Room Bible Study  

  9:45 am The Bridge Communion 

           10:15 am The Bridge 

           10:45 am Contemporary Worship Service with Holy Communion 

          6:30 pm TUG – Teens Under God (Trinity Café and Gym) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   For the week of January 7, 2018 
 

  

 JOIN US ONLINE! 
 

• Watch Live:  Sundays at The Bridge at 10:15 am.   Live streaming is available at 

www.thebridgemuskego.org, Facebook at The Bridge at St. Paul’s, and You Tube at The Bridge 

Church Muskego.  All past live replays are also available on each platform. 

• Sermon Videos and MP3’s:  Sermons are available at www.stpaulmuskego.org and 

www.thebridgemuskego.org.  They are available Sunday evening for that same Sunday’s 

message. 

  

http://www.thebridgemuskego.org/
http://www.stpaulmuskego.org/
http://www.thebridgemuskego.org/


 

 

 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE CONNECTION CARD 

Our use of the Connection Cards is a vital part of our ministry, helping us stay connected as a family 

of believers. Please complete the card and include it as part of your offering. Let us know your prayer 

requests or request more information, especially about the following: 

 

• Group Link — Sunday, January 13, at 6:30 pm 

How do we form small groups at St. Paul’s? The easiest way is to meet others interested in a 

small group and find a time that works for you. That is what GroupLink is about. Join us for an 

hour. Perhaps God will use this to help you find Christian friends for life.  

• Find Financial Peace — beginning Thursday, January 17, at 6:30 pm 

We will once again be offering the popular Dave Ramsey course Financial Peace University in 

January.  Dave’s proven money course will show you step-by-step how to create a budget, pay 

off your debt, make wise spending decisions, and save for the future.  

• New Member Bible Study — beginning Tuesday, January 22, at 7:00 pm 

Pastor Nate Strobel will begin a new session of our new member Bible study—Following the 

Promise on Tuesday, January 22, at 7:00 pm. Enjoy camaraderie with Pastor Nate while you learn 

the basics of what the Bible teaches. You will track the promises of the Savior from the Garden 

of Eden down to your own heart and life.  

 

FUNERALS  

Elaine Timm, born August 24, 1941, entered eternal peace with her Savior on January 1, 2019.  

A Christian funeral was held on January 5. Arleen Lutsch, born May 26, 1930, entered eternal peace with 

her Savior on January 4, 2019. Funeral arrangements are pending at this time. May the family and loved ones 

of Elaine and Arleen be comforted with the love and promises of God today and always. 

 

HOSPITALIZED 

Lois Guhr is at Waukesha Memorial, David Knapp at Linden Grove New Berlin, Bruce Marggraf at 
Wisconsin Rehab Hospital, Marlene Sobczak at Linden Grove Mukwonago, and Audrey Wefel at 

Hales Corners Care Center.  

 

PRAYERS REQUESTED 

Please pray for the following individuals in their time of need: David Burkowitz, Mary Schauwitzer, 

Carol Smith, Jeanne Steinbrecher, and Dick and Jane Sternberg.  

 

ATTENDANCE 

841 were in attendance for last weekend’s worship services. 130 attended the New Year’s Eve service.     

 

SUNDAY MORNING NURSERY 

We have a staffed nursery during the 9:15 and 10:45 am services in the east wing of the church.  A 

silent pager system allows childcare providers to alert you of any need your child has. Ask an 

usher for directions if needed. 

 

DIVINE CALLS 

Mrs. Candace Noffsinger has accepted the divine call to serve as our first grade teacher and K-2 

instructional team leader beginning fall of 2019 and Mr. Fitzsimmons has declined his call to St. 

Stephen’s in Beaver Dam. We are thankful for these decisions. We ask for God’s continued 

guidance as Mrs. Sarah Tonn deliberates the call to be our extended learning coordinator. 

 

ST. PAUL’S NEWS 



 

 

 

 

THANK YOU FROM OUR K-8 TEACHERS 

On behalf of our kindergarten through 8th grade teachers, thank you for the generous door collection 

following the children’s Christmas service on December 21. It is a great joy to serve our kids, families, 

and congregation here at St. Paul’s in the name of our Savior! ~ Principal Fitzsimmons 

 

NEW OPPORTUNITIES – NEW HOPE 

Pick up the January Mission Partner Communique from Pastor John Holtz at the Welcome Center and 

learn about a new mission opportunity in Uganda. Your Malawi Mission Partner gifts supply a significant 
portion of the funding for Pastor Holtz’s ministry in Malawi and elsewhere. 

  

ORGANIZATION OF WISCONSIN LUTHERAN SENIORS MEETS TUESDAY 

The OWLS meeting will be held in the Grace Room on Tuesday, January 8, at 12:00 pm. The 

meal will be a “chili dump.” Please bring a portion of your favorite chili (already warm) to add to 

the pot. All seniors 55 and older are welcome. 

 

SING TO THE LORD: A STUDY OF LUTHERAN HYMNODY  

During the Sundays in January, explore many of the great hymns that express the truths of Scripture 

with beautiful lyrics set to timeless melodies. Class members will leave the sessions with a renewed 
appreciation for Lutheran hymns and the ability to sing them with greater understanding and 

enthusiasm.  The class will be in the Grace Room at 9:15 am, led by St. Paul’s member, Mr. Jon Eiche, 

an accomplished church musician, composer, and frequent Grace Room Bible class presenter.  

 

BOWLING FOR LIGHTHOUSE YOUTH CENTERS 

St. Paul’s small group leaders, Jim and Kathie Haag, invite you and your friends to enter the 14th 

Annual Lighthouse 9-Pin Tap Bowling Tournament & Silent Auction on Sunday, January 27 at 

Riviera Lanes in West Allis. The Haag small group Bible study has organized this event since its 

inception and last year raised $4,600 for our mission partner, the Lighthouse Youth Centers in 

Milwaukee. Further information and registration can be found at www.lighthouseyouthcenter.com (click 

“Events” tab on the far right). This event fills up fast and prices increase after January 21. If you cannot 

attend, consider sponsoring a Lighthouse student to bowl.  

 

RAWKS SEED PACKETS SHARE THE LOVE OF CHRIST  

In October, we distributed RAWKs Fund Seed packets. Envelopes with $10, $20, or $50 to encourage 

individuals, families, or small groups to begin a Random Acts of Worship Kindness fund. Here are just a 

few stories we have received. Please share your story with Pastor Pete at ppanitzke@stpaulmuskego.org. 
 

 

• “Our small group Bible class contributed a total of $255 to a family at Garden Homes whose 
son goes to Lighthouse.  Their family was robbed of a number of household items.  We bought 

them a gift card to Walmart.  The total included the amount of our RAWKS monies from St. 

Paul’s.  We received notice that another family in the Silver Spring area of Lighthouse had a 

house fire.  We will also contribute to them.” 
 

 

• An individual mentioned his idea for his RAWKs Fund Seed Packet to family members. They 

added some of their own gifts. Other friends did too. The result… a nursing home received a 

keyboard to lead the residents in worship of our Savior.  
 

 

Random Acts of Worship Kindness, done out of love for Christ to show the love of Christ. Thanks 

be to God for this generous spirit in his people here at St Paul’s! 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S NEWS 
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JESUS FRIEND OF ALL 

Epiphany means “appearing.” The season of Epiphany begins on January 

6 with the celebration of the coming of the Wise Men. The season ends 

with Transfiguration Sunday where Jesus’ glory as God is revealed to his 

disciples.  
 

During Epiphany we celebrate that by his words and his miracles, Jesus 

revealed himself to be the Savior of the world. This year we will 

celebrate that truth under two themes: 

 

Jesus Friend of All 
 

o Friend of the Lost Cause - Matthew 2:1-12 – January 6 

o Friend of the Outcast – Luke 5:1-11 – January 13 

o Friend of the Leper – Luke 5:12-16 – January 20 

o Friend of the Lame – Luke 5:17-26 – January 27 

o Friend of Sinners – Luke 5:27-32 – February 3 

 

Me? Friend of All 
 

o Love Unconditional – Luke 10:25-37- February 10 

o Gospel Unconditional – Luke 15:11-32 – February 17 

o Bible Unconditional – Luke 13:22-30 – February 24 

o Trust Unconditional – Luke 13:1-9 – March 3 

The February message series will challenge us to be the friend of “sinners.” The January 

message series prepares us for that challenge by revealing Jesus is the friend of “sinners” like 

you and me.  

 

A COOL MILLION 

This spring we will again focus on the Cool Million campaign to fund 

major improvements on our campus. Our goal is to gather $1 million  

by late spring 2020, with a 10% tithe going to our mission partners.  
 

We have already received gifts totaling $400,000 and plans for giving  

of approximately $250,000 more. As a result, the following  

improvements have been begun or completed: 
 

• New chancel lighting 

• Playground paving and new equipment 

• Centennial Gym window replacement 

• New HVAC so that the entire school will be air-conditioned by the end of summer, 2019.   

Our prayer is that by Chicken Dinner Sunday, February 17, we will have gathered at least $500,000 so that 

we can seek bids for our next improvements in the summer of 2019 (the Centennial Gym ceiling and roof 

and the church roof). 
 

To fully fund these efforts, we will need approximately $700,000 by the end of summer 2019. Please keep 

this effort in your giving plans. You can give online at www.stpaulmuskego.org/give or mark your gift clearly 

“A Cool Million.”  

 

ST. PAUL’S NEWS 
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SCHOOL OPEN ENROLLMENT HAS BEGUN 

Have you considered a Christian education for your child? Registration for 

the 2019-2020 school year has begun for our 3K to 8th grade Lutheran 

school.  St. Paul’s participates in the Milwaukee and Wisconsin Parental 

School Choice programs. Income eligibility information is listed below. Our 

congregation also provides $860,000 in tuition assistance each year. Don’t let 

financial concerns keep you from exploring this opportunity to help your 

child grow in faith. Schedule a tour with our School Administrator Seth 

Fitzsimmons at (414) 422-0320, ext. 118 or sfitzsimmons@stpaulmuskego.org 

as soon as possible or attend the open house on January 27. See below for 

more details. 

 
NEW SCHOOL CHOICE INFORMATION FOR 2019-2020 

If you or someone you know might qualify for the Wisconsin Parental Choice 

Program (WPCP) given the income limits, please contact School Administrator 

Seth Fitzsimmons for more information at sfitzsimmons@stpaulmuskego.org or 

(414) 422-0320, ext. 118. We would LOVE to have your family take a tour of our school!  
 

 

Family Size Single Parent Income Limit Married Parents Income 

Limit 

3 $45,716 $52,716 

4 $55,220 $62,220 

5 $64,724 $71,724 

6 $74,228 $81,228 

***Add $9,504 for each additional family member 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Size Single Parent Income Limit Married Parents Income 

Limit 

3 $62,340 $69,340 

4 $75,300 $82,300 

5 $88,260 $95,260 

6 $101,220 $108,220 

***Add $12,960 for each additional family member 

 

More information is found at: https://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice-programs/student-applications  
 

LUTHERAN PRE-K AND ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE JANUARY 27 

January and February are the months where many families are interested in learning more 

information about a school for their child. Whether this is for 3K, 4K, Kindergarten or transferring 

into a 1st-8th grade, all are welcome. Do you know someone like this? If so, invite them to our open 

house on Sunday, January 27, from 1:00 to 3:00 pm. I would love to talk to them about our schools. 

You may also have them contact me at sfitzsimmons@stpaulmuskego.org or (414) 422-0320, ext. 
118, to set up a visit.  

 

 

ST. PAUL’S LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

2019-2020 Income Limits for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP) 

2019-2020 Income Limits for the Milwaukee Parental Choice Program (MPCP) 
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